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Goodbye to Miss Lewis,  

After 8 years with us at Rowley Park, 
Miss Lewis will be leaving us at Easter 
to start a new journey at a school in 
Wolverhampton. I am sure that you will join us in thank-
ing Miss Lewis for all of her dedication, commitment and 
enthusiasm during her time here as well as the care she 
gave to the children.  

She will be missed by Staff, children and families—Good 
Luck Miss Lewis.  

Our target attendance is 96.1% 

 

Dates For the diary: 

Finish for half term on Friday 8th April—3.15pm 

Return to school: Monday 25th April. 

Tuesday 26th April—Yr3 Swimming  

Wednesday 27th April—Year 5 Hook to  Stafford Castle 

Thursday 28th April—Year 1 and 2 West Midland’s Sa-
fari Park. 

Forest school will continue with classes that have had 
it this half term - Yr3, 4, Yr5. Yr6 

 

 

 

 

It is that time of year, when we start sharing plans for 

new admissions into our school in September. It is such 

an important journey and we look forward to working 

with families ti make sure that it is a smooth transition.  

Families who have applied for Nursery places, we will be 

contacting parents the first week after the Easter holi-

days to allocate places.  

We will also be in contact with new nursery and recep-

tion starters for September to share transitions plans for 

the summer term. 

A big thank you to all of the parents 

that donated to the school council-

lor’s Ukraine Appeal. All of you items 

have been donated to charities and 

organisations offering support. The 

school councillor’s were overjoyed with the donations.  

A big well done to the councillors for organising it! 

New Challenge Packs and Hooks: 

A new term bring new challenge packs and hooks to 

look forward to: 

EYFS—We love books 

Year 1 and 2 - Hot, Hot, Hot/Cold, Cold, Cold  - a visit 

to West Midland Safari Park. 

Year 3 and 4—It’s all Greek to me. A historical work-

shop. 

Year 5—Castle Attack—a visit to Stafford Castle 

Year 6—Let me entertain you—a visit to The Gate-

house Theatre  

New Coronavirus Guidance. 

The government guidance changed on 1st April. The 

rules for your children now are as follows: 

From 1 April, anyone with a positive COVID-19 test result 

will be advised to try to stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people for five days, which is when they are 

most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 

and under, the advice will be three days.  Children can 

return to school after the three days spent at home, 

avoiding contact with others.  There is no expectation 

that negative tests need to be provided for children to 

return.  

The school will provide remote learning for children that 

are well enough to complete it. If your child is positive 

for COVID please let the office know and to let us know if 

we work is required.  

Any questions, please ask.   


